
 

 

5 September 2025 

Primary - Year 6 Residential Trip  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer   
  
We would like to invite you to attend a meeting regarding the proposed Year 6 Residential 
Trip to PGL’s Caythorpe Court in Grantham.    
  
The meeting will take place Thursday 11 September at 3.15pm in the school hall and will be 
an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have.  
  
We ask, if possible, that siblings do not attend the meeting.  
  
We would be grateful if you could complete this form to indicate your attendance so we can 

prepare the hall. Please enter on the day through the school reception.    

  
Yours faithfully  
The Year 6 Team  
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Muld21g0TUSFRSKJe3Yn2zyDsJJ7QZJJt9G2_LnnAVpUMVFFRzRQU0lFRlJaRjAxRkpZSUpTQURGMS4u

